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12/14/21 _TOWN OF STOCKTON TOWN BOARD MEETING 7:00 PM

PRESENT: Supervisor David Wilson, Board members: John Beichner, Hannah Abram, Stan
Zembryski, Bryan Meder, Highway Supervisor Aaron Burnett and Budget Officer Allen Chase
via skype.

VISITORS: Town Historian John Sipos, Andrew Reilly — Wendel,

Seaboard Solar — Pedro Rodriguiz, Mike Chandler, Steve Wilson and Kaitlin Vigers, Joe
Rollman.

The Board reviewed minutes from 11/9/21 and 11/18/21. A motion to a: the min
p pprove the utes w
made by John Beichner and seconded by Stan Zembryski. Beichner — aye, Zembryski — aye b
Abram — aye and Meder — aye. Motion carried. 5

PRIVILEGE OF THE FLOOR

Town Historian John Sipos complemented the highway department on the good work they ar
doing.

HIGHWAY REPORT

Highway Superintendent Aaron Burnett said he received 1 bid for the concrete floor and
radiant floor heat for the new highway building from Ventry’s Heating and Refrigeration for t
amount of $148,000.00.

A motion to accept the bid was made by Bryan Meder and seconded by Hannah Abram. Mede
— aye, Abram — aye, Zembryski — aye and Beichner — aye. Motion carried.

FINANCE REPORT

The following checks were received:

Mortgage Tax $19,959.38
Land Rent $4,564.90
Greg Osman $165.50 partial for CEO classes- shared cost
AIM Payment $10,966.00
Clerk’s fees $436.00
$8,269.00
$162.55

$596.70 scrap metal from town wide cleanup
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